
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

    
  

From: CalTac <CalTAC@info.ets.org>
	
Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 3:27 PM
	
To:
 
Subject: CAASPP--Focus Group Interest Form
	

Dear Educator: 

Educational Testing Service (ETS), under direction from the California Department 
of Education, will hold virtual focus groups to collect feedback on California 
Assessment of Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) administration. ETS 
will pay for a substitute teacher if one is needed. All test administrators and test 
examiners will be given $50 for their participation. 

These will be held via WebEx in mid-May 2018. These focus groups will discuss the 
California Science Test, California Alternate Assessment for Science, and the 
general administration of CAASPP. Each focus group will concentrate on issues 
related to preparing/training, challenges encountered, and the lessons learned from 
the 2017–18 CAASPP administration. The information gathered from focus groups 
will inform and contribute to the planning for the 2018–19 administration year. 

Please complete this online interest form by Tuesday, April 17, 2018, to be 
considered for focus group participation. 

Complete the Interest Form Now! 

Thank you, 

ETS 
CAASPP Program 
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